DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

Board of Respiratory Care 

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF PETITION FOR DECLARATORY STATEMENT

The Board of Respiratory Care hereby gives notice that the petition filed by Michael Maranto on January 29, 2014, seeking the Board’s interpretation of Sections 456.072(1) and 468.365(1), Florida Statutes, and subsection 64B32-5.001(1), Florida Administrative Code, was withdrawn at the Boards’ meeting on April 11, 2014, by the Petitioner. The Notice of Petition was published in Vol. 40, No. 40, of the February 27, 2014, issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

The person to be contacted regarding this petition is: Allen Hall, Executive Director, Board of Respiratory Care Specialists, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C05, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3257.

